
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

 

This notice is to advise residents that a scaffold tower will be erected in the communal walkway 

which serves Flat 7 and Flat 8 and 1 meter into the garden of Flat 8 (Winders Road). 

 

The scaffold tower will be erected on Wednesday, 26th April to undertake repairs to a section of 

the external structure (flashing etc.) of the site. 

 

Apologies for any inconvenience caused.  

 

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd  

Annie Gleeson MSc 

Estate Manager 


